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EITI Chair 
EITI International Secretariat 
Ruseløkkveien 26 
0251 Oslo 
Norway 

April 16th, 2018 
 
 

 EITI Candidature Application of The Netherlands 
 
Dear Fredrik, 
 
It is a great pleasure for me to present - on behalf of the EITI Multi Stakeholder Group of the 
Netherlands – the EITI Candidature Application of The Netherlands. 
 
Please find enclosed the completed format including the corresponding documents. 
 
In case of additional questions, please contact the incoming national coordinator of EITI in the 
Netherlands, Mrs. Geesje van Niejenhuis. 
 
I look forward to the next EITI board meeting in Berlin in June and I hope The Netherlands will 
receive the status of EITI implementing country. 
 
 
Best regards, 
 
 
 
 
Prof.dr. Dirk-Jan Koch, 
Chair of the MSG of NL-EITI 
 
Chief Science Officer - Ministry of Foreign Affairs 
Bezuidenhoutseweg 67 | 2594 AC | The Hague 
T + 31 70 348 6587     M+ 31 62 114 5232    dj.koch@minbuza.nl 
 
 
cc.  Jonas Moberg 
EITI International Secretariat 
secretariat@eiti.org 
 
Mrs. Geesje van Niejenhuis 
Netherlands Enterprise Agency 
Geesje.vanNiejenhuis@rvo.nl 


